
Here is an opportunity to volunteer with the NPCA to tree plant! 
 
Good morning volunteers and community partners, 
The NPCA is currently looking for volunteers to assist with a community stewardship/restoration project 
at Realty Park in St. Catharines. 
 
Date: October 31, 2020 
Time: 9am-10:30am & 11am-12:30pm (there will be 2 different shifts to ensure social distancing and 
maximum numbers are not exceeded) 
Location: Realty Park, St. Catharines 
Task: planting trees and/or shrubs and mulching the planting area 
 
If you are interested in volunteering please email VolunteerMail@volgistics.com  
Thanks! We will take a maximum of 18-20 volunteers per shift. 
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